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2011 Fiesta vehicles may display a DTC of U2101 after replacing an RFA module. The DTC U2101 
will not cause any vehicle symptoms and can be disregarded. The RFA is not programmable and 
does not require programmable module installation, as-built configuration or module reprogramming 
when replaced.


